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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Saturday, May 11, 2019 10:31 AM


To: Maria Rea; Barry Thom - NOAA Federal; Howard Brown; Garwin Yip; Barbara Byrne


Subject: ROC LTO Directors Meeting: NMFS Notes from May 10, 2019


Attachments: 20190509_DirectorsMeeting_Clean.docx


All --

Subject line document attached.


Happy weekend! Hug some moms (if they are into it).


Cathy



